
          

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
To celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of reading at home and school, we are running a sponsored 
reading challenge between Monday 7th and Sunday 13th March to celebrate World Book Day on 
Thursday 3rd March.  We will be hosting a book fair that day to celebrate and so your children can all 
get a book ready to take part in the challenge the following week if they would like to.  If you would 
like to browse in advance of the bookfair, the full catalogue is available to view at 
www.amandasbooks.co.uk 
 
The project is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, Amanda Saunders, and 
all the money raised will go towards brand new books for our school. In addition to the sponsorship 
money, Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the total raised in EXTRA FREE BOOKS to the school. So, 
for every £600 raised, we will get an extra £360 in FREE Usborne books! 
 
Our target is to raise £2,000 in sponsor money, with Usborne donating an additional £1,200 of books 
for free. This will give us a total of £3,200 to spend on new books and resources for our children. 
 
Please help us to enhance our reading resources for pupils by encouraging your child to spend a small 
amount of time each day either reading to themselves, to others, or being read to. They can read 
books, comics, magazines, newspapers, menus, websites, recipes, poems, leaflets, instructions – 
anything with words! 
 
If you are able to support our sponsored read, please find enclosed a sponsorship form and reading 
log for your child if they wish to use it to record their reading. After the sponsored read, please 
complete return the reading log and sponsor form to school. 
 
We kindly request that all sponsor money is paid by Friday 18th March, either by returning the cash 

into school in a sealed envelope or alternatively, the money can be transferred securely online.  If you 

would like to pay online, please email Amanda with your child’s first name and class, along with your 

mobile number to aksaunders1@gmail.com. 

We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. 
 
For more information, please contact:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.amandasbooks.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Log 

 

Pupil name:             Class:  

Day Number of minutes spent reading 
 

Total 

Monday 7th March   

Tuesday 8th March   

Wednesday 9th March   

Thursday 10th March   

Friday 11th March   

Saturday 12th March   

Sunday 13th March   

 

Total minutes spent reading: 

For more information, please contact:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Name Sponsorship 
(per minute or total donation) 

Amount collected 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After the sponsored reading challenge, we kindly request that all sponsor money is paid by Friday 18th 

March, either by returning the cash into school in a sealed & named envelope or alternatively, the 

money can be transferred securely online.  If you would like to pay online, please email Amanda with 

your child’s first name and class, along with your mobile number to aksaunders1@gmail.com. 

For more information, please contact:  

 

 

 

 

Sponsorship Form 

Pupil name: Class: 

Total amount: 


